
 

 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII) 

(OFFICIAL CHANNEL FOR COMMUNICATION)  

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

It has been observed that fake WhatsApp messages have been circulated and forwarded in 

the class groups made by unknown sources. We request the parents and students to refrain 

from forwarding the messages from the unknown groups or sources. 

 

This is to inform you that the school will be using WhatsApp broadcast messages only 

for the communication to the parents through the class teachers. As per the school policy, 

we do not have any official WhatsApp group for the parents and students. All the 

communications to the parents will be through the class teachers and through WhatsApp 

broadcasting. 

 

It has been decided that the school will be providing all such communication also through 

the official twitter account further for avoiding any confusion among the parents. You are 

requested to follow the following twitter account for all such official communication from 

the school. 

 

https://twitter.com/is_muscat 

 

We seek the support and cooperation from the parents in this regard. 

 

With warm regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 

 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
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Sultanate of Oman 
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